
St Augustine of Canterbury  
Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
 
12th March 2021 

Deanwood Drive 
Rainham 
Kent  
ME8 9NP         01634 371892    
Headteacher:    Mrs. L. Prestidge 
Email:  office@staugustine.medway.sch.uk 
Website: https://www.staccp.org.uk/ 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

96% 99% 100% 99% 100% 99% 99% 

Class Attendance 

“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Welcome back everyone! It has been wonderful seeing all of the children back in school this week! Thank you all for your 

support and co-operation with the staggered times. We have had some considerably windy weather which has meant that 

we have not been able to put all of the barriers out. Please ensure that you still follow the one-way system and observe 

social distancing.  The children have enjoyed a wonderful Science week; thank you to Mrs Grant and all the teachers for 

arranging a really enriched first full week back to school.  

Class of the Week 

Year R 

In Year R we made parachutes! 

As part of Science week, we looked at the CBeebies show: 

Bitz and Bob. We watched them make parachutes and 

then had a go at making our own.  

“We got to fly it down to check it works.” Eugene 

“We needed two bits of string to make it and there were 

so many colours for the top.” Hayley 

Happy Mother’s Day 

Wishing you all a relaxing Mother’s Day 

this Sunday.  

Parent and Carer Consultations  

Our Parent/Carer and Teacher consultations will be held over     
Microsoft Teams on: 

Tuesday 23rd March (9.30am to 11.30am) 

Wednesday 24th March (4pm to 6.30pm) 

Thursday 25th March (4pm to 6.30pm)  

Appointments will be available for you to book via Parentmail next 

week.  

SENCO appointments with Mrs Liggins for children receiving      

additional SEN support will be available on Tuesday 23rd March 

9.30am to 11.30am and Thursday 25th March 4pm to 6.30pm  

We sent out the Microsoft Team guidance and Parental Acceptable 

Use Agreement to you via Parentmail in October; please ensure that 

you have read these in readiness for your appointment.  

In order to access Microsoft Teams, you will be required to log in 

using your child’s school e-mail address and password which were 

provided to you in the front of your child’s contact diary in October 

2020.  

This is the second time we will be conducting Parent/Carer 

consultations virtually. The process is the same as it was for our 

November consultations. However, with technology, sometimes 

things go wrong. Please understand that if you are not able to access 

your appointment for any reason or have any issues which Miss 

Richardson has outlined in the Guidance and Acceptable Use 

Agreements please inform the class teacher’s email account. Thank 

you for your support.  

Red  Nose Day  

Next  Friday 19th March we will be taking part in Red 

Nose Day in support of Comic Relief.  

The children are invited to wear anything red in place of 

their uniform. This can be one small item of red or head 

to toe in red! The only thing we ask 

is that if your children does not 

wear their uniform that you make a 

donation through Parentmail to 

support the charity.   Many thanks  



Birthdays this week 

 

There were no birthdays from 8th - 14th March 

Dates for your diary 
15 March Breakfast Club reopens 

19 March  Red Nose Day – wear Red for charity - 

  Donation can be made through Parentmail 

21 March  Census Day 

23 March  Parents consultations  9.30am—11.30am 

24 March  Parents consultations  4.00pm—6.30pm 

25 March  Parents consultations  4.00pm – 6.30pm  

26 March  Non-uniform day for CAFOD 

1 April       Year 4 Easter Reflection/Passion Play for         

 Parents (virtual)  

1 April       End of Term 

19 April  Back to school  

28 April  Dress up Book Character Day (take 2) 

14 May  PJ day dress up (Book Trust) 

28 May  St Augustine of Canterbury Feast day  
The following children are in the               

Book of Excellence this week  

Year R   Victoria and Alex 

Year 1   Polly and Sawyer 

Year 2   Theo and Jude 

Year 3   Lilly and Zach.H 

Year 4   Bethany and William  

Year 5   Aiza and Sophia 

Year 6   Ciarán and Mercy 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

Year R  Amelia 

Year 1  Alani 

Year 2  Darrah 

Year 3  Bobby 

Year 4  Freya 

Year 5  Jenna 

Year 6  Ben 

 

Buster Book Club 

Year 6 

Mathlete of the Week  

Year R  Alex 

Year 1  Gloria 

Year 2  Zac T 

Year 3  Gabija 

Year 4  Bethany 

Year 5  Alicia 

Year 6  Lewis 

  

            WOW 

        Year 1 

Breakfast Club 

The entrance into Breakfast Club is our one-way system 

through the Staff car park (as is the current procedure for 

all children) therefore, there will be one ‘drop’ off time of 

7.45am – 8.00am when a member of Breakfast Club staff 

will be outside to greet the children and walk them into the 

hall. 

All bookings for Breakfast Club must be made and paid for 

through Parentmail in advance. Once the  places are booked, 

no additional places will be offered. Places will be booked on 

a first come first serve basis. Telephone bookings will not 

be accepted. This process is to ensure we have accurate and 

consistent information in the event that we have a 

confirmed positive case of COVID-19.              

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjYzp76l9neAhUQExoKHX1ID9kQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.redriff.southwark.sch.uk%2Fmathletics%2F112940.html&psig=AOvVaw22owcxH4K6YPCb-RPfK5cV&ust=154246709211
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiupNDugP3hAhWL4YUKHc96CmEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.co.uk%2Furl%3Fsa%3Di%26rct%3Dj%26q%3D%26esrc%3Ds%26source%3Dimages%26cd%3D%26ved%3D%26url%3Dhtt

